
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Terri Blissard, Grant Administrator 

DATE June 11, 2020 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF APPROVAL OF A DPS HOT SPOT GRANT  TB 
  

 

Request:  

Please find attached for your approval a new Hot Spot grant in the amount of $19,245, which will 

fund the purchase of a new server for the Police Department, plus configuration, testing, data 

migration, and an extended warranty. 

 

There is no match for this grant. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 


